SUCCESS IN RADIO IS BUILT



To Mr, Wayne Heinen:

It is with great pleasure that I am
able to verify your reception of the
Voice of Laryngitis. You heard this
station on June 10, 1984 from 0328
until 0347 UTC on the frequency of
6247 khz in the 48 meter band, Thank
you very much for your nice letter,

I assume you must have at least a
casual interest in pirate radio, If
so, I know of a radio club you might
find interesting. For a sample copy
of thzir monthly bulletin, The Ace,
just send $1.00 to: ACE (which stands
for Association of Clandestine Radio
Enthusiasts) P,0., Box 452; Moorhead,
MN 56560, I highly reccomend this
organization, Anyway, I certainly hope
you will be able to tune in to our
free radio station again sometime,

We may show up about anywhere at about
anytime! I almost forgot, the output
power on the broadcast you heard was
Lo watts, Tnx for writing 73
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Stan Huxley



